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INSIGHTS + NEWS

Human Resource Executive quotes Jennifer Garner in “Redefining
Title VII Protections”

SEPTEMBER 15, 2016

Human Resource Executive Online quoted Jennifer Garner in an article published today covering the recent varying
push among courts and organizations throughout the United States for the extension of title VII protections to sexual
orientation and identity rather than only discrimination based on the binary of male and female.

You can read “Redefining Title VII Protections” on the Human Resource Executive website.

Read more about the current debate surrounding Title VII and other legal issues affecting the LGBTQ community on
Bowditch & Dewey’s LGBTQ Legal Issues Blog.
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